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Chairman’s Report 

“Hooray, my final report, which means that everything is organised and ready to go.” 

That is how my final report started, unfortunately COVID-19 came along and stuffed 

everything up. 

 It is a real disappointment to me and my excellent committee that we had to cancel the 

Morris Registers National Rally 2020. Even with 20-20 vision we could not have foreseen 

this. 

We have explored many avenues, but there was no way we could keep the Rally alive. 

Next Easter was out, because the caravan park would not take any group bookings for 

next Easter. Later in this year was also not an option, we don’t know when the restriction 

on groups will be lifted. 

Once again, I would like to thank all the members of the committee, until you have been 

on a Rally Committee you don’t realise just how much expertise in so many different areas 

is required. Especially with today’s electronic communications systems.  

We will be sending out the Rally Packs, Apparel and the meal refunds in the next few 

weeks. 

We know that many of you would like us to reschedule the Rally, that is not possible, but 

we are looking at the possibility of holding an informal get together some time next year. 

My best wishes to New South Wales in 2022. 

 

Ian S Ryrie Chairman, Not the 2020 Rally. 

 

Editor’s Report 

Hi all! 

We are all extremely disappointed that the rally has had to be cancelled as I am sure you 
are all too. It would have been one to remember if  it had gone ahead. I suppose it will still 
be one to remember, just not for the reason we would all prefer. 

Anyway this is the final Berri Banter that you will receive. It is short and sweet and an 
opportunity for all of the committee to wish that you, your families and friends all stay 
healthy and manage to avoid the virus. 

Roll on NSW 2022 we are doubly looking forward to seeing you all. 

Kerry Williams 


